
Testimonial in support of naming a future interchange after Kris Norton as proposed in  

House Bill No. 2263  

  

Submitted to the Kansas House Transportation Committee  

by CHUCK GOODMAN, Colleague of Kris Norton 

February 10, 2025 

  

Chairperson Rep. Francis, Vice Chair Rep. Neelly, Ranking Minority Member Rep. Ballard, and  

esteemed members of the Kansas House Transportation Committee,  

 

 

I had the privilege of being a colleague, as well as a friend, to Kris Norton for the better part of 35 

years. Kris was an outstanding representative of the State of Kansas in many aspects during his 

career at KDOT.  Kris had a very strong work ethic and always remembered who he actually worked 

for….the People of this GREAT State of Kansas!  It did not matter how large or how small the project 

was, Kris put his all into it. 

 

I support the naming of this interchange due to the items listed above and am proud that Kris is 

being considered for this. It is well deserved, and I anticipate that this honor to him will be 

accomplished. 

 

Sincerely,  

Charles L. Goodman, P.E. 

Civil Engineer, Resident of House District 39 
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